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Although an appeal for donations was made throughout MD 19, very few donations have been 
made. Foundation funds are used to help facilitate the MD19 Youth Exchange Program, which 
is Chaired by Tammy Allan.  Tammy has made significant progress  toward a Youth Exchange 
Camp followed by home hosting. The Camp will need significant funding and individual 
assistance. Donations are needed to help the program.      
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


